
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

McNicholas High School Parent Information Night Oct. 2 

McNicholas High School invites parents of prospective 7th and 8th 

grade students to our Parent Information Night on Wednesday, 

Oct. 2, 2013 from 7-8 p.m. in the school library.  Topics include: 

 Review of the challenging college preparatory, honors and 

advanced placement curriculum, as well as information on 

our award-winning fine arts programs 

 Information on applying for financial aid and scholarships 

 Extra-curricular activities 

 A question and answer session with Senior Ambassadors 

 From 8-8:30 p.m., staff will be available to answer any 

individual questions families may have.  

To register, please contact Christina Mullis, Director of 

Admissions and Enrollment at cmullis@mcnhs.org or 513-231-

3500, ext. 5809.  
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